
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
November 24, 2003 

RE:  FCC ID: AFJ270600_ATCB000937 
Attention: Tri Lu 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
1. Please note that ANSI C63.4 is specific to unlicensed part 15 devices and are not ‘normative’ 

reference documents for licensed devices.  Use of ANSI C63.4 for licensed devices has no 
meaning and should not be used.  For licensed devices TIA603-1 is the FCC accepted test 
methodology.  Please explain why ANSI C63.4 is incorrectly referenced in section 2.1 of your 
report.  Please test using TIA603-1 as applicable.   

2. Please note that CISPR 22/ EN55022 are not ‘normative’ references for licensed devices.  Please 
explain why they are referenced as such in the report. 

3. Please note that TIA603-1 is the accepted FCC test method (as applicable) for all 47CFR licensed 
devices.  Please explain why this document was not used or referenced in the report. 

4. Please note that rf exposure must be provided in a separate exhibit.  This is a requirement of the 
FCC in its uploading of exhibits.  Please extract the MPE calculation section of your report and 
provide it as a separate exhibit. 

5. Please provide an attestation that the G2B modulation implemented is in accordance to the 
appropriate ITU requirements.  

6. Please note that it is customary to provide Occupied Bandwidth Plots. There does not appear to be 
OBW plots in the report.  Please explain. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


